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Coming Up at a Glance
Mar 10 - 14: Book Fair

Mar 10: Pajama Day!

Mar 13: Parent Teacher Interviews

Mar 14: Boston Pizza Hot Lunch

Mar 17: St. Patrick's Day!

Mar 19: Parent Teacher Interviews

Mar 20: Prairie Donair Hot Lunch

Mar 21: No School

Mar 27: Last day Term 2 Academies

Mar 28: Panago Hot Lunch

Apr 3: Parent Council Meeting 7pm

Athletics News

All Schedules are available at:
www.deermeadow.ca/sports

In house games - Parents are 
welcome to come and watch!

Have any sports pics you’d 
like to share? Send them us!

We’re looking for a Badminton 
Coach for March!! 

Contact Mrs. Clattenburg at 
EDMS for information.

Parent-Teacher Interviews - March 13th - 4:00-7:00pm
Spots are still available for our final parent-teacher 
interview night next Thursday.  Sign-up for a spot by 
using the 'Bookings' tab on our website.

Survey Season
March is upon us, and that brings us to the time when 
we begin laying plans for the 2025/26 school year in 
earnest.  To help prepare for this, we will be gathering 
feedback from parents, students and staff members in 
the coming weeks.  This feedback is so helpful for 
identifying our areas of strength and the areas in need 
of improvement.  Your involvement in this is essential in 
helping shape the educational experience for our 
students.

First up, parents and guardians of students in grade 7 
will receive an email from the school in the coming days 
asking them to complete the Alberta Education 
Assurance survey.  This email will include a letter from 
Alberta Education about the survey and a random 
access code that will be used to complete the survey 
online.

Then, in early April, all parents and guardians will 
receive an invitation to complete our school survey.  

Thank you in advance for taking some time to support 
our school by providing your feedback.  It truly matters!  
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact the school.

Allan Whitehead,
Principal



Kiwanis Music Festival Performances
Two groups from Deer Meadow will be performing in the 2025 Olds 

and District Kiwanis Music Festival. 
Our Lunchtime Choir will be performing at 12:00pm on Monday, 

March 17th and our Band Academy will be performing at 9:30am on 
Thursday, March 20th. 

Any parents and community members are welcome to listen at the 
TransCanada Theatre. 

Performers will need to wear all black for those times. 

Parent Teacher Interviews
Sign up to meet with your 

student’s teacher on our website 
under the Bookings Tab, or click 

this link:
Parent Teacher Interviews Sign Up



The Titan Apparel at Diggers Sports will be available for 
parents and staff until March 20th! They have added a few 

new items that are worth checking out! 

Here is the link to purchase: 

https://titansspring2025.itemorder.com/














